
 

 

 

 

 

You are cordially invited to attend 

Campbell High School’s  

Class of 2023 Baccalaureate Ceremony  

on Tuesday, May 23rd, 6:30 p.m. 

at Smyrna First United Methodist Church 

1315 Concord Road, Smyrna 

The Baccalaureate Ceremony is an interfaith service to bless  

   and celebrate all Graduating Seniors of 2023. 

Students are to arrive to the church’s Welcome Center by 6:00 p.m.  

wearing their graduation gowns (no caps or cords).  

Also, each student is asked to bring a fresh flower of their 

choice for the communal bouquet. 

Family and friends are welcome – please don’t be late. 

RSVP by clicking here by Sunday, May 21st . 

http://evite.me/2UsVWJAdUh

